
Gibson, Bill (Codes 

1/10/2014 12:04:12 PM
michael.robertson@cpuc.ca.gov (michael.robertson@cpuc.ca.gov); 
usrb@cpuc.ca.gov (usrb@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:

RedactedCc:
Redacted ; Yee, Frances
(/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=FSC2);|Redacted

Redacted Ali, Molla Mohammad
(Molla_Mohammad.Ali@cpuc.ca.gov); Doll, Laura 
(/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD)

Bcc:
Subject: Clarification - 12 10 13 Oakland - Gas - Final

Mr. Robertson,

Yesterday, January 9, 2014, PG&E provided the attached 30-day letter and final 420 
report for the December 10, 2013 incident in Oakland. Earlier, on December 20, 2013, 
a letter was sent to Elizaveta Malashenko providing the status of PG&E’s analysis as 
well as committing to completing our final report and analysis of the root cause of this 
incident by January 15, 2014. I wanted to clarify that PG&E is continuing to move 
forward and will be providing an update as outlined in our December 20th 
correspondence including a final report.

Sincerely,

Bill Gibson

Bill Gibson | Pacific Gas and Electric Company | Director - Codes and Standards, Gas Operations j o. 
(925) 328-5799 | m. (925) 765-3504 j wla3@pge.com
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